
 
 

Appendix A 
Draft Cabinet response to recommendations of the Scrutiny Committee 

 
The document sets out the draft response of the Cabinet Member to recommendations made by the Scrutiny Committee on 11 April 
2024 concerning the Oxford City Council Annual Business Plan 2024-25. The Cabinet is asked to amend and agree a formal 
response as appropriate.  
 

Recommendation Agree? Comment 

1) That the Council includes specific year one actions within 
the ‘Good, Affordable Homes’ priority related to driving 
forward the Council’s aim to increase the number of new 
homes for social rent. 

Yes Wording in the Business Plan 2024/25 will be amended 
to highlight that the delivery of new housing for social 
rent is central to the actions under the Good, Affordable 
Homes priority. 
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